
WeTek Electronics Limited. 

Date: 2018-09-21 

 

 

 

To: Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 

 

FCC ID: 2AF9RHILTONV1 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is to ascertain that WeTek Electronics Limited 
 

MODEL No.: Hilton V1 
 
Has been the units used for conducting FCC compliance testing, the SDoC part will 
be tested by SHENZHEN EMTEK CO., LTD   
 

If you have any question or concerns, pls. contact us. 

 

Sincerely,  

Client’s signature ：    

 
 

Client’s name / title ：  Victoria Teixeira /manager      

Contact information / address:   Level 10, Central building, 1-3 Pedder Street, Central, 

Hong Kong 

 


